
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Livingstone Newsletter  

  19th July 2024 
Star of the Week: 
Nursery: Hope   Reception: Remy Year 1:  Darcey  Year 2: Jack 
Year 3:  Lyra   Year 4:  Nell  Year 5: Bella  Year 6: Matthew 
 
Well done to all our Stars of the Week! 
 
Clubs:   
All clubs have now finished for the term except for Multisports for Y5/6 on Wednesday.  
These will be sent home today with your child.   
 
New arrival:  
Congratulations to Laura Donohue and her partner who have welcomed their new arrival.  A little girl, Albie, was born on 
Friday 12th July, 7lb 11oz.  Both mum and baby are doing well.   
 
Happy retirement:  
Stephen Sellers is taking retirement at the end of August. I’d like to thank him for his hard work and dedication to the 
school over the last few years.  He has been so helpful with all the tasks and jobs that staff have created for him.  We wish 
him and his family a wonderful and healthy retirement.  We will have a new site manager from September, Dominic 
Traynor.   
 
Mossley Olympics: 
Well done to everyone who represented the school at the Mossley Olympics.  You were all brilliant!  We came second 
overall with lots of children winning or coming second in their events.  Please return the green t-shirts once they have 
been washed.   
 
Reading books:  
Please look for any old reading books that are hiding away at home.     
 
Robin Hood and the Sherwood Hoodies:  
We were treated to two brilliant performances this week from Year 6.  Well done to all the children for fantastic singing, 
acting, dancing and comedic delivery!  We also raised £129 for Friends of Livingstone through raffle ticket sales.   
Thank you! 
 
JASS walk Tuesday 23rd July: 
JASS children are going on a walk as part of the adventure section of the award on Tuesday 23rd July.  Separate letters 
have already gone out.  Please make sure they have sensible shoes and a waterproof coat.  The back up day in case of 
poor weather will be Wednesday.   
 
Nursery fun day, Wednesday 24th July:  
Nursery will be having an ‘Under the sea’ fun day and children can wear their own clothes on this day.   
 

Year 6 leavers’ do: 
We will be holding the Y6 Leaver’s Do on Thursday 25th July from 5.30pm – 7.30pm.  Children will be allowed their phones 
for the first 15 minutes or so to take pictures of their friends.  Phones will then be collected in and returned to them at the 
end of the evening.  Please make sure children are collected at the end.   
Although the event is subsidised by Friends of Livingstone, we are asking for donations of £3 per child to pay for the food 
and drink.  We look forward to seeing all Year 6 there.   
 
Year 6 Leaver’s assembly:  
The Leaver’s Assembly will be held at 2pm on Friday 26th July.  All welcome.  Bring your tissues! 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Lost property: 
We are putting lost property out on a table in the playground on every day that it is fine.  Please come and look for 
what is yours!  If it is not collected by the end of term it will be sent to charity or added to the second hand uniform 
stock on school spider.   
 
Parking:  
Even though parking is now further away from school, can I remind parents and carers to park with consideration to 
those residents who live further up Old Brow and on West grove.  Please do not use the space near the park gates as 
a turning circle.  If drivers need to turn around there is a road off West Grove that would create an unofficial loop 
around back up to the top.   
 
After the Diary Dates, I have attached a few flyers and information about the nasal flu vaccine in autumn.    
 
Dates for your diary:  
Tuesday 23rd July:  JASS walk 
Wednesday 24th July:  Nursery under the sea fun day 
Thursday 25th July:  Year 6 leavers’ do 5.30 – 7.30pm 
Friday 26th July:   Year 6 leavers’ assembly 2pm 

End of term 3.15pm 
Monday 2nd September:  INSET Day for staff                         
Tuesday 3rd September:  Children return to school 
 
 
 
Curzon Ashton cheaper tickets: 
The fixtures are now out for the National League North 2024/25 season, the matches for August & September home 
games are now on EEQU, so people can book and pay for any game (1 x Adult & 1 x Child = £5.00) following this link: 
https://eequ.org/experience/5149 

Transpenine Trail Activity pack:  

The summer holiday children’s activity pack that is now available free to download from our website. The pack is 
aimed at primary school children with help as necessary from their parents or carers, and older children may enjoy 
some of the activities too. 

The pack contains lots of fun activities for the holidays that include making a bug hotel for the garden, making 
yummy ice lollies, celebrating the forthcoming Olympics with ideas for Woodland Olympic activities and designing a 
poster to help us celebrate the Trans Pennine Trail’s 35th Birthday. 

The activity pack can be used ‘on the go’ by downloading it to a mobile or can be printed at home. We’re also happy 
to send out printed copies to people who don’t have a printer or are unable to access the PDF.  Download it from our 
Children’s page at: https://www.transpenninetrail.org.uk/welcome-to-our-childrens-page/ or by clicking the image 
below: 
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Monday 29th July - Thursday 1st August 2024 

    West Hill School, SK15 1LX 
        Drop off from 8.45am and collection at 3:30pm (just after our famous blue card presentation!) 
      £20 per day or £64 for the full 4-day camp! We also offer a 50% sibling discount! 
                                                    Boys & Girls aged 5-12!  
   https://booking.thefootballfunfactory.co.uk/event/1820 
  
             Monday 5th August - Thursday 8th August 2024 
    Saddleworth School, OL3 5NU 
        Drop off from 8.45am and collection at 3:30pm (just after our famous blue card presentation!) 
      £20 per day or £64 for the full 4-day camp! We also offer a 50% sibling discount! 
                                                    Boys & Girls aged 5-12!  
   https://booking.thefootballfunfactory.co.uk/event/1815 
  
             Monday 12th August - Thursday 15th August 2024 
    West Hill School, SK15 1LX 
        Drop off from 8.45am and collection at 3:30pm (just after our famous blue card presentation!) 
      £20 per day or £64 for the full 4-day camp! We also offer a 50% sibling discount! 
                                                    Boys & Girls aged 5-12!  
   https://booking.thefootballfunfactory.co.uk/event/1821 
  
             Monday 19th August - Thursday 22nd August 2024 
    Saddleworth School, OL3 5NU 
        Drop off from 8.45am and collection at 3:30pm (just after our famous blue card presentation!) 
      £20 per day or £64 for the full 4-day camp! We also offer a 50% sibling discount! 
                                                    Boys & Girls aged 5-12!  
   https://booking.thefootballfunfactory.co.uk/event/1816 

https://booking.thefootballfunfactory.co.uk/event/1820
https://booking.thefootballfunfactory.co.uk/event/1815
https://booking.thefootballfunfactory.co.uk/event/1821
https://booking.thefootballfunfactory.co.uk/event/1816


 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


